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UPCOMING EVENTS and IMPORTANT DATES 
6th July     NAIDOC DAY (Last day of Term 2) 

23rd July     FIRST DAY TERM 3 

Week 1 Term 3    STAGE 2 EXCURSION 

DISTRICT ATHLETICS – date yet to be confirmed. 
 

WELCOME 
We would like to give a big Carcoar Public School welcome to our four new students! Logan, 

Sophia, Louella and Albert who all started at our school this Monday have settled in 

wonderfully. It is a pleasure to share our school, learning and friendships with you.  

 

 

CWA POLAND 

We would like to send a big thank you to the CWA ladies for dropping off a new Poland 

book for us to use for this year’s CWA Country of Study. CWA will be held in Term 3 on the 

31st August.  
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FRIDAY LUNCHES 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NAIDOC DAY 

Next Friday, 06th July is NAIDOC Day. The P&C will be catering morning tea for staff and a 

BBQ lunch for staff and students. If you are available to help please let us know. This will be 

a fantastic day at our school, celebrating NAIDOC Day with all our Heritage Schools.  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you have a child that is starting school in 2019? Come and see us! 

 

Don’t forget, every Friday the P&C now 

have lunches available to order.  

Order forms are sent home every 

Wednesday and need to be returned to 

school by Thursday. 

 

A BIG THANKYOU to Ranee, Kendal 

and helpers who come in every 

Friday to prepare lunches and make 

this happen. Our students (and staff) 

LOVE lunch order day! 
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FROM THE PRINCIPAL… 
 

It's hard to believe that we are already in week 9 and almost half way through the school year. It has been 

busy term with new learning for all involved at our school. The children have embraced the 7 Steps of 

Writing program and enjoyed creating 'sizzling starts' and learning some of the techniques that 'real' 

authors use to capture reader interest. The staff have continued to grow professionally, our grounds are 

beautifully maintained and our P&C support is outstanding. Thank You to each and every one of you for not 

only making this beautiful school a lovely place to work each day but a strong, supportive learning 

environment for our students.  

 

Student reports will be sent home next week and early term 3 we will provide the opportunity for 

parent/teacher interviews and discussion surrounding your child's learning goals. This will enable each 

child here at Carcoar to have individual learning plans that are centred around individual needs including 

socially and academically.  

It is with great pleasure that we welcome our 2 new families here at Carcoar, this has created much 

excitement amongst the children and it has been lovely to watch our students develop new friendships and 

learning buddies.  

  

Enjoy the last part of the term with our finale of NAIDOC day celebrations here at Carcoar with the 

Heritage schools. 

Regards  

Diana Frost 

VILLAGE GROCER 

We would like to add a special mention our local coffee shop ‘The Village Grocer’.  We seem 

to have very quickly become regulars and why wouldn’t we? They have great coffee, food 

and friendly faces! We count down to the end of the week to grab our coffee fix!  

 



HISTORY ASSIGNMENTS 

All students have completed their oral presentation for History.  Our K, 1, 2 students have 

learnt about how times have changed from a family or community member and our older 

students learnt about Australian Colonies and worked on their public speaking skills. A big 

thankyou to our families for getting involved in this task and helping their children with 

learning. It is wonderful to see the collaboration between school and families.  

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 

Follow us on Facebook to keep updated with school news. 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 

WE WISH YOU ALL A SAFE AND RESTFUL HOLIDAY – Mrs Frost, Miss Webb & Miss Poidy 


